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PROPOSALS FOR IMPLEMENTING THE RECOMMENDATIONS

OF THE “REPORT OF THE SPECIAL WORKING GROUP TO REFLECT ON THE WORKINGS OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS WITH A VIEW TO STRENGTHENING THE INTER-AMERICAN HUMAN RIGHTS SYSTEM”
/
(Presented by the Republic of Ecuador)


REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry 



of Foreign Affairs,


Permanent Mission of Ecuador
Trade and Integration


to the 


Organization of American States

Note No. 4-2 454/2012

Washington, D.C., November 2, 2012

Excellency:

I have the honor to forward herewith a Note dated October 31, 2012 to you, from His Excellency Ricardo Patiño Aroca, Minister of Foreign Affairs of Ecuador,  forwarding the proposals that the Government of Ecuador is submitting to the Permanent Council as part of the process for implementing Resolution AG/RES. 2761 (XLII-O/12) “Follow-Up on the Recommendations Contained in the “Report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights with a View to Strengthening the Inter-American Human Rights System.”
Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


María Isabel Salvador


Permanent Representative of Ecuador 


to the OAS

Attachments

Ambassador Joel Hernández G.

Chair of the OAS Permanent Council

Washington, D.C.


REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry of Foreign Affairs,



Trade and Integration

Quito, October 31, 2012

Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency with reference to the process embarked upon by the OAS member states for implementing General Assembly resolution AG/RES. 2761 (XLII-O/12) “Follow-Up on the Recommendations Contained in the Report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights with a View to Strengthening the Inter-American Human Rights System.”
In keeping with document CP/doc.4787/12 rev. 4 corr. 1, proposed by the Permanent Council, the member states were requested to forward their proposals on this subject matter by October 31, 2012. Accordingly, I am enclosing herewith the proposal of the Republic of Ecuador, reflecting the National Government’s wish to contribute to the strengthening of the inter-American human rights system. I wish to reaffirm, on behalf of my government and my country, Ecuador’s firm commitment to making substantive changes to the system for it to thereby effectively fulfill its overarching goals.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Ricardo Patiño Aroca


Minister of Foreign Affairs, 


Trade, and Integration
His Excellency

Ambassador Joel Hernández García

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

APPENDIX

Link to the: 
Proposals for implementing the recommendations of the Working Group 

(Available in Spanish)
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�.	 The Permanent Council documents on this process of reflection can be found at the following link: �HYPERLINK "http://www.oas.org/consejo/Reflexion.asp"��http://www.oas.org/consejo/Reflexion.asp�
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